Focus on fun!

I recently read an article in a newspaper written by a father who had lost his son to cancer. He spoke about his regret that whilst his son was young he had spent so much of his time working hard to provide for his family even at the expense of weekends and holidays. When he was at home he felt that his role had been to continually correct his son’s behaviour, comment on his choice of music (which according to dad was terrible!), and discipline heavily in order to help his son become a “better grown up”.

Looking back this man realised that he had missed so many opportunities to simply have fun and make memories with his son.

Now I am not suggesting that we all down tools, stop working and let all rules and boundaries slip out of the window but we can adopt a healthy balance.

Our children are a gift. Not everyone is blessed with them and yes, they can be

· Tiring

· Complicated

· Argumentative

· Demanding

· Frustrating

· Time consuming……… the list goes on.

But often we forget that they are also

· Wonderful

· Funny

· Energetic

· Enthusiastic

· Fabulous

· Incredible

· Trusting

· Honest

· Loving………… the list goes on and on.

Our children seem to be “growing up” more quickly than ever but please don’t let that stop you having fun and making memories with them.

TVs, computers, X-boxes, mobile phones can all encourage very solitary pastimes for children. Let’s all make an effort to engage with our children, whether it be by

· Reading a book together or watching a film

· Going for a walk and jumping in puddles – remember your wellies!

· Riding bikes – you don’t ever forget how to.

· Having a game – jenga, scrabble, battleships – anything you all fancy.   (remember we have a games library at school if you fancy something new)

· Cook together – licking the bowl after cake making has got to be a favourite!

There are so many ways to have fun with your children…. So go on, 

Make some memories!

If you would like to discuss anything please contact the Parent Support Advisor at school.
